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FIREARMS BILL H.R. 78

Major firearms legislation (H.R. 78) is a bill to protect the
right to obtain firearms for security, and to use firearms in defense
of self, family, or home, and to provide for the enforcement of such
right is currently under consideration by the 104th Congress US
House of Representatives.  Please write ALL your congress
persons in both the House and Senate and encourage them to
support this legislation. Copies of this legislation is posted at the
Chapter House in the basement area on several bulletin boards.
Please feel free to visit the Chapter House and read the details of
this bill

ANNOUNCEMENTS

Gun Show for November was canceled.

Woodcutters Day on Nov 11 has been canceled.

Range Cleanup for November is 11/26 at 10 am - yes we know
it's the day after opening of Dear season. Just show up at the
ranges and ask for Bill Kelly.

Turkey Shoots -every Saturday night 6:30 pm. except for

No Shoot on 11/25 (Thanksgiving weekend & Deer Season).

Tony Evans won free dinner at October membership meeting,

Lee Slavin is October Shootgun shell winner.

CHRISTMAS TREES

It’s that time of year again!!! We need help clearing around our
trees for our annual “Cut Your Own” sale. Please just show up at
9am on November 18 with your gasoline weed whackers, lopping
shears or hedge shears so we can prepare for this annual fund
raiser. Lunch will be served at 1 pm. Questions, please call Bob
Mabie at 301-774-4122.

RIFLE AND PISTOL RANGE REPORT

The Rifle and Pisto] Range Committee report another great
turnout for the October 29, 1995 range maintenance day. Thesc
large turnouts of willing and able hands allow us to do so much
more work in less time. We will finish applying lime to the rifle
range with hopes of ram not affecting our November maintenance
day. : :

Many of the favorable comments and compliments passed on
from our guests at the Chevy Team Challenge were received with
great satisfaction and pride during the post work update. Thesc
words on praise were well earned as a whole bunch of IKES and
iriends worked many months previously whipping the ranges and
parking lots into tip top condition.

Yes the next range maintenance and orientation will be the last
Sunday of November on the 26th. There is no hunting on that
Sunday and we always seem to get a good turnout to do a basic
cleanup on that day. See you there at 10 am.

ACCOMPLISHMENTS AND THANK YOUs

Range Cleanup - Thanks to the following for help cleaning up the
ranges on October 29, 1995,

Ray Shaver Gill Gazdils Archie McAlister
Richard Fieller Ray Logan Michael McAlister

Tom Younkins Vicki??Johnson John Kwon

Mike Lamberson Tom Roberts  Michael Bowen

Ray Halperin Tom Peck Mike Heffernan
Robert Tucinellil Michacl Mond  Joe Gilpin
Bill Kelly

May Jackson - Somehow we missed putting your name on the
thank you list in the October/November NewsLetter. Please accept
our apolegies along with our many thank yous,

NEW MEMBERS - The following individuals were approved for membership by the Board of Directors and should attend the Chapter
Membership meeting on November 13 at 8 pm (social 7:30 pm) for approval by the Chapter members.

ST yALd

LAST FIRST ADDRESS CITY SPONSOR
Booth Henry 12910 Westbrook Dr Centreville VA 22020 Woodson Johnson
Everard Christopher 19515 Frederick Rd #182 Germantown MD 20876 Bill Schaeider
Harty Ron 424 E. Diamond Ave Gaithersburg  MD 20877 Chuck Crooks
Kaye Harvey 522 Chestertown St Gaithersburg MD 20878 Bill Schneider
Knight Reobert 700 Ritchie Avenue Silver Spring MD 20910 Richard Buckingham
Kuebler Alfred W, 7948 Turncrest Dr Potomac MD 20854 Bill Schneider
Laur Matthew J 111 Autumn Hill Way Gaithersburg  MD 20877 Bill Schneider
Mannella Gene G 3383 5. Leisure World Blvd. #2B Silver Spring MD 20906 Ari Sapir
Stojinski Robert 10161 Peanut Mill Dr Gaithersburg  MD 20882 Mac McCollum
Whalen, Jr  DouglasD 17606 Ridge Dr Rockville MD 20833 Bill Carbone
Whalen John 10523 Rolling Green Ct Clarksburg MD 20871 Bill Carbone



RANGE OFFICERS October/November 1995
Skeet, Trap and 5 Stand) phone 301-253-4779

December

Sat 12/2 Wayne Sterling, Bob Sadler, Bob Woodward

Sun 12/3 Ed Bennett, John Corbin, Bill Wright

Sat 12/9 John Dyer, Tim Ouellette, Tom Ouellette

Sun 12/10 Bob Cooley, Donna & Merrill Needham

Sat  12/16 Rich Buckingham, Nancy & Weldon
Humphries

Sun 12/17 Peter Currall, Dave Gold, Marc Grimes

Sat  12/23 No range officers assigned.

Sun 12/24 No range officers assigned.

Sat  12/30 No range officers assigned.

NewsLetter Volunteers(s) Needed
to take charge of mailing the Chapter Newsletter. Herb Ley has
done this job for the last year and estimates that the job takes
about 6.5 hours per month if done individually, but if you get
some help it takes about 3 hours. The job duties involve
picking up the NewsLetter from the printer, affixing mailing
labels and putting in Bulk Mail sequence (by zip code groups),
then taking them to the Shady Grove Bulk Mail facility for
mailing. Labels are preprinted in zip code order. Timing is
critical because we try to get the NewsLetter mailed in time for
members to receive it prior to the monthly Membership
meeting, Please call Herb Ley at 301-942-8461 or Howard
Weeks at 301-924-0400 to discuss the job or to volunteer.
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